
City of Evansville 
NOTICE OF VOTING MACHINE TESTING 

 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with Sec. 5.84, Wis. Stats., a test will be 
conducted on the electronic voting machines to be used in the City of Evansville for the 
April 1, 2025, Spring Election.  The test will be conducted to determine that the voting 
machines will correctly count the votes cast by processing pre-audited groups of ballots.  
The test will be held at City Hall, 31 S. Madison Street, Evansville, Wisconsin on 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. and is open to the public. 

 
       Leah Hurtley, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


